
WISHING YOU  
A SAFE AND HAPPY
SUMMER BREAK
School is nearly finished, and after such an extraordinary year, we’re looking 
forward to a relaxing summer. Beloved Nova Scotia folk artist Maud Lewis  

(1901–1970) captures the unique charm of the season in her enchanting scenes,  
in which time slows down, the sun shines bright, and delightful elation is ever-
present. After a tremendous year of challenge, innovation, and perseverance,  

we hope you have plans for a break over the summer months. If you are looking 
for a little inspiration for next year, you can access our virtual library of education 
resources here. And remember, there is still time to submit student art works to 
the Canadian Art Inspiration Contest: the deadline is June 30th. From all of us at 

the Art Canada Institute Education Program, we wish you a safe, restful, and  
re-energizing summer, and we look forward to connecting with you in the fall.

As a bilingual organization, we are proud to offer our materials in  
both French and English, including this newsletter. Use the sign up links  

below to receive emails in your preferred language. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      
 
 
 

If you enjoyed this newsletter, please share it.

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

About the 
Art Canada Institute 

Launched in 2013, the Art Canada Institute is the only national institution whose 
mandate is to promote the study of an inclusive multi-vocal Canadian art history 
to as broad an audience as possible, in both English and French, within Canada 
and internationally. The ACI works with more than fifty of Canada’s leading art 

historians, curators, and visual culture experts who are dedicated to the creation  
of authoritative original content on the people, themes, and topics that have 

defined Canadian art history. 

We are creating a central digital resource to tell the world about Canada’s most 
important works of art and where they are located. By functioning as an online art 
museum, a digital library, and an interactive Canadian art encyclopedia, the ACI is 

an indispensable resource on Canada’s visual heritage.

Visit us at aci-iac.ca

Thank You to  
Our Benefactors

We gratefully acknowledge the Founding Sponsors of  
The Canadian Schools Art Education Program:  

The Hal Jackman Foundation, The McLean Foundation,  
and Power Corporation of Canada.

The ACI is a not-for-profit educational charity that receives no  
government financing or public support. Our work is made possible  

by an important circle of friends, patrons, and benefactors. 

If you would like to support our  
important work, please see this page. 

Follow us on social media 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Image Credits: [1] Maud Lewis, Untitled (Kingfisher), late 1950s / early 1960, oil on Beaverboard  
(pulpboard), 23 x 30.25 cm, private collection.

SIGN UP 

S’INSCRIRE

SHARE

READ PAST NEWSLETTERS

Twitter
@ArtCanInstEdu

Instagram
@artcaninstitute_education

Facebook
artcaninstituteeducation/

ART CANADA INSTITUTE      INSTITUT DE L’ART CANADIEN

https://www.aci-iac.ca/education/teacher-resource-guides/
https://www.aci-iac.ca/education/art-contest/
https://aci-iac.ca/art-books
https://www.aci-iac.ca/
https://www.aci-iac.ca/donate/our-donors-and-sponsors/
https://www.aci-iac.ca/donate
http://eepurl.com/gCjNb9
http://eepurl.com/hfm4J9
http://us7.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=d66cf13dd51e3fd4a51f28a9e&id=345bb60f9e&e=
https://www.aci-iac.ca/education/frequently-asked-questions
https://twitter.com/artcaninstedu
https://www.instagram.com/artcaninstitute_education/
https://www.facebook.com/artcaninstituteeducation/

